
LOW WATER PRESSURE ADVISORY 

 

Please be advised that on Wednesday, May 13, 2020 at 1:30 p.m., Peer Foods located at 3013 

Presidential Way will be conducting Fire Pump Testing.  During this time you could experience 

lower than normal water pressure and discolored water.  

WHAT TO DO FOR BROWN WATER  

If you live in the surrounding area and are experiencing brown or dark water, run cold water in 

the bathtub or from your faucet until the water is clear. 

 

WHAT TO DO IF YOU DID LAUNDRY WITH BROWN WATER 

  

If you did laundry and had brown water that left spots on the laundry, we have a rust remover 

product available at the utility office.  Please call 812-526-3514 to make arrangements with the 

utility staff to receive some of the product to use when rewashing your laundry. 
 


